
NEIGHBORHOOD COUNCIL #5

Monday, May 17, 2021  – 7:00 pm


Great Falls Clinic Specialty Center, 3000 15th Ave So


CALL TO ORDER:  The meeting was called to order by Chairman Eric Ray with the Pledge of 
Allegiance at 7:00.


ROLL CALL:  Members present: Pat Bolton, Eric Ray, and Marcia Anderson. TerryAlbrecht 
was absent. There were 23 neighbors present, including Dr. Paul Dolan, Chief Medical 
Information Officer.


NEW BUSINESS:

	 Dr. Paul Dolan, Chief Medical Information Officer, gave a presentation and answered 

questions on the proposed Doctors’ College from Touro College and University System.  
(See the attached handout for information.


PETITIONS AND COMMUNICATIONS

	 Janelle Krezowski gave an update on the Community Garden.  There are five plots 

available for $50. There is a herb garden; you can avail yourself to the herbs and help with 
its maintenance.


OLD BUSINESS

	 Approve Minutes: The minutes were read and approved on a motion by Pat and second by 

Eric.

	 Reports:  We will consider having our Summer Ice Cream Social in August.  We will, also, 

consider a Candidate Forum for City Officials in September.


OTHER BUSINESS:

	 Council of Councils will meet on May 27th in the Civic Center Gibson Room.


NEXT MEETING – June 21 - Benefis and the City Planners will give an update on the 
Crosswalks on 26th St and 11th Ave So.


	 The sidewalk around Mountain View School will be discussed.


ADJOURN- The meeting was adjourned at 8:05 on a motion by Pat and second by Marcia.


Respectfully submitted,

Marcia Anderson, 

Secretary









